
 

Summer Health Care 

We will be sending 
home reminder post 

cards before the end of 
the year for any 

children who will be 
due for 

immunizations, well 
child checks, dental 

exams, and other 
health checks over the 

summer. 
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Moving Up 
Ceremony and 

Preschool 
Graduation!! 

On Monday, May 
20th we will be 
celebrating our 
graduating and 
growing children at 
Head Start through 
a ceremony with 
dinner starting at 
5:30 going to 
 7:00pm.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 10th at elementary 

school is Kindergarten 

transition night Specials 

Rotation from 1:30 to 

2:30. Going and seeing 

what the specials classes 

are like. We will have 

more detail upon a later 

date. 

Kindergarten Info 

Days to Remember 

• Wednesday, May 15th 
Half day of school for parent 

visits, Thursday, May 16th 
No School for parent visits. 

• Friday, May 17th 
Parent visits 
 

•  May 12th 
Mother’s Day 
 

• May 27th 
Memorial Day - No School 
 

• May 30th  
Last day of School 

 

 

Baby Steps 

Come Join Us:  Baby Steps 

Mom’s coffee group meeting to 

support pregnant and new 

moms.  Led by Maternal Child 

Health Nurse.  Ask questions, 

talk with moms, relax, and 

enjoy a cup of coffee. Monday 

May 6, 2024 

9:00 AM - 10:00 AM at 

Storyteller. 
 

Thermopolis 
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*Family Engagement in Transitions 

Family Engagement to Peers & Community 

*Family Well-Being 



 

––

  

Absaroka Head Start –Thermopolis 
Pick up and Drop Off Times: 

Monday – Thursday 

8:15 - 8:30 am 

3:30 - 3:45 pm 

307-864-5481 

www.abshs.org 

Facebook: Absaroka Head Start – Thermopolis 
Absaroka, Inc. Head Start is an Equal Opportunity Provider. 

 

 

The BIG Questions for May…. 
 

•  What is a garden? 

•  What grows in a garden?  

• What makes you grow big and strong?  

•  What fruits or vegetables to you like to eat?             
 

 

                      

Recruitment 

We are currently 

recruiting for all 

centers in the 

region for the 

2024-25 school 

year! Please help 

spread the word 

and recommend 

our program to 

your family and 

friends! Call 

Vanessa at 864-

5481 or 208-410-

3104 

Center Staff 

Ariel Ferrett 

Family health & 
services Aide 

Jill Van Heule 
Teacher 

Bridget Coates 
Teacher Aide 

Brian Steere 
Cook 

Vanessa Ysebaert  
Regional Coordinator 

  

Thank You Head Start Parents, Guardians and 
Families!!! 

We want to thank all of you so much for all of the 
wonderful support and parent involvement this year!  
Our year would not have been so wonderful without 
your help!  Your contributions through home learning 

logs, volunteering, donations, parent activities and home 
visits are a huge piece of the puzzle that makes Head 

Start so great – we really couldn’t do it without you all!!! 

*Family Engagement to Peers & Community 
 


